
Central Arkansas Mountain Pilots 
                                   Fall Update                 9/15/11 
 
 
We fly and maintain landowners relations at the following sites: Nebo 
(H-3*/H-4), Magazine (H-3*/H-4), Short (H-2), Jasper (H-2) and Petit 
Jean (H-2).  
 
 
 
The Prez Speaks (actually the VP is doing the column) 
 
Welcome new member Stan Morris of Ft. Smith.  
 
Mark Stump has been contacted by Magazine State 
Park for a weekend with other outdoor folks at the 
hill. Look for some chatter about this on the Yahoo 
Region 6 digest. 
 
Mike Baldwin 
C.A.M.P. Pres. 
 

 
Treasurer Report 
 
Allen reports the club balance to be $647.16 (21 pilots have paid for 
’11) after payment of Insurance, driveway fund & web domain name.  
 
Members are giving extra monies beyond the dues. Would be helpful 
if they tell Allen how to apply the money (dues for next year, donation, 
dirt fund, etc.) 
 
 
Reminder – Mike K. has secured the domain name for a club website. 
 
See the site at www.centralarkansasmountainpilots.org 
 
Contribute, if able. 
  
 
 



The comments about additions to the Magazine release – giving 
contact information and rules for landing field. Some thought it had 
been done, from my last visit I have before me the stub that is given 
after sign-in. 
 
Listed is the contact for BMF, CAMP and the site monitor (Mark 
Stump). 
 
It has been suggested some type of emergency contact information 
concerning the primary landing field be included, possibly local phone 
#, physical address, GPS coordinates. Feedback please, but 
remember the space is limited at the bottom. 
 
Walter Jordan  
C.A.M.P. VP/Sec. 
 
 
Region 6 discussions and (and sometimes cussin’s) can be found 
here: 
 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/Region6/ 
 
 
Other useful info: 
 
http://www.adptfoi.com/Parks/Park%20Operations%20Manual/PD3075%20
Hang%20Gliding%20and%20Repelling%20Rules%20and%20Regulations.p
df 
 
http://www.ushpa.aero/forms/pkt_Chapter_Application.pdf 
 
http://www.ushpa.aero/documents/SOP/SOP-06-01.pdf 
 


